Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Newarke Street Car Park
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
Please could you tell me how many people / vehicles have been locked into this car park over the last 5 years. 
Please could you let me know how many contacts / complaints, lock ins have generated.
Please let me know the cost of the lock ins to the Council /tax payer. i.e. I have been informed that G4S will make a charge for the service to release / attend to release a locked in vehicle.  

Answer: 
The details for vehicles released after the Newarke Street car park has closed (after 1:00 AM Monday-Friday, after 1:30 AM Saturday, after 6:00 PM Sunday) as follows for the period 2014-18:
	
	2014
	2015
	2016
	2017
	2018
	TOTAL

	Number of vehicles released


	6
	6
	20
	32
	46
	110

	Cost of service


	£300
	£300
	£1,000
	£1,600
	£2,300
	£ 5,500

	Number of complaints received regarding lock-ins

	1
	0
	0
	0
	1
	2


I can confirm that no people have been locked in the car park, only cars that overstayed the closing time.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

